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An occasional newsletter from L-CAP, the Library Committee for Academic Professionals
Feel free to contact your L-CAP representatives with questions or comments about the newsletter and its contents.
Wondering about….
         APPIT – what happened after all the APs received a rating?  Well APPIT’s work is not quite finished.  The APPIT committee submitted a report to Bill Mischo and has been asked to implement the recommendations in the report.  New to the APPIT committee are: Nicole Ream-Sotomayor, Bethany Anderson, Cherie’ Weible, and Heather Murphy
         What were some of the recommendations?  The full report is attached, highlights include:
o   Build on work completed
o   Assign an administrative home
o   Assign a coordinating individual
o   Repopulate APPIT and transition charge
o   Engage supervisors in process 
Meet two new L-CAP members
            Jamie Carlstone, Electronic Serials Bibliographic Control Specialist
         I lived in England for 3 years, I play guitar, and my favorite sport is baseball (go Cubs!).
Jim Dohle, Director of Library IT Production Services
         I’ve worked in academic libraries for over 9 years and the University Library for the past 5 years.
         I have 3 dogs, 2 kids, and another baby on the way.
         The workers at Dunkin Donuts know my coffee and muffin order so well that I never have to order when I make my weekly visit.
 
Noteworthy News
MAPP, the new Mentorship for Academic Professionals Program begins in October. The two-month cycles for this academic year are October-November; March-April and July-August.  Mentees can sign up for as many cycles as they want. Mentees and Mentors will meet 3-4 times during each cycle.  If you are interested in participating as a mentee, please complete the following form: https://illinois.edu/fb/sec/9986473.  If you have questions or want to be a mentor contact Sarah Christensen, schrstn@illinois.edu.
Coming soon – an AP survey to get your input on L-CAP activities.

AP Events
Hot and fun September AP field trip to the Solar Farm at the corner of Windsor and First streets.12 APs participated.
 
Suggestions for future field trips? Contact Tricia Lampron - lampron2@illinois.edu. 
	2017 All Employee Expo

		The 2017 All Employee Expo is scheduled for Thursday, October 5, from 10 a.m. – 2 p.m. at the Illini Union. Representatives from the campus, community, and affiliated organizations will provide information about benefits, services, programs, and other related topics. The Council of Academic Professionals will be there.  All campus employees are encouraged to attend this event. http://shr.illinois.edu/All_Employee_Expo.html 
Council of Academic Professionals October meeting – All are invited
The Council of Academic Professionals will hold its regular Monthly Meeting on Thursday October 5th in Room 314 Illini Union at 1:15 PM.  This meeting will have Chancellor Robert Jones as our Special Guest and is open to the public, we invite any interested AP's to attend.






Signed,
L-CAP
*Susan Schnuer, chair, Jamie Carlstone, Sarah Christensen, Jim Dohle, Kirsten Feist, Josh Harris, James Whitacre, Richard Stokes, ex officio
